
2021-2022 PPE PTO General Membership Meeting Minutes, May 10, 2022


A PPE PTO General Membership meeting was held virtually on Tuesday, May 10, 2022.

  


I. Dr. Young (Principal):  
• Welcome and thank you for joining

• Going to miss Nahed as president. Thank you for all she has done. She has 

done tremendous work as PTO president.


II.  Nahed Zehr (President):  
• Low enrollment and more money raised than ever before

• Thanking the board for everything done while she was president


III.  Katie Agnew (Vice President)  
• Thanking Nahed for everything and excited about the year ahead

• Need to approve executive board for next year

• Dr. Young opens for discussion. No questions. Dr. Young put poll in Teams 

chat. Board is approved

• Vote to approve/deny budget. John Markham (Treasurer) discuss budget. 

Opens floor for discussion. No questions. Dr. Young puts up budget poll in 
Teams chat. Budget passes/approves


• Volunteer email going out May 11


IV. Miss Stuart (Librarian): 
• Discusses a summer of reading and how to keep your child engaged in 

reading until school starts


V.  Adjournment: 

Caroline Edwards

Secretary, PPE PTO Executive Board


